
Shasta Valley Basin Boundary Modification Update: 

 
 On Friday January 4th, 2019, the Siskiyou County Flood Control and Water Conservation 

District (District) submitted technical comments regarding DWR’s draft denial of the 

District’s Shasta Valley Basin Boundary Modification (BBM) application. The District’s 

comments came in the form of a technical memorandum from Larry Walker and 

Associates, the District’s contracted SGMA technical consultants. The technical memo is 

attached along with the December 11th initially submitted comment letter from the 

District. The memo includes references to additional attachments and figures that can 

viewed on the DWR SGMA portal page at 

https://sgma.water.ca.gov/basinmod/modrequest/preview/185 and scrolling to Section 

J.2. You can also visit DWR’s BBM website for additional information and view 

submitted public comments at https://water.ca.gov/Programs/Groundwater-

Management/Basin-Boundary-Modifications. The District expects to hear a final decision 

on the BBM application from DWR by Wednesday January 16th.  
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